
OMB Contract Review 
 
 

Contract Name Authorization to execute Letters of Agreements with Medicaid Managed Care 
Organizations as a required implementation step to receive funding from the 
Medicaid Public Emergency Medical Transportation Intergovernmental Transfer 
Program, which was authorized via a Letter of Agreement between Pinellas County 
and the Agency for Health Care Administration; Granicus Number - 19-2371A. 

GRANICUS 20-570D Contract # N/A Date: 6/4/20 
 

Mark all Applicable Boxes: 
Type of Contract 

CIP  Grant  Other  X Revenue  Project  
 

Contract information: 

New Contract (Y/N)  N 
Original Contract 
Amount 

N/A  

Fund(s) 1006 Amount of Change N/A 

Cost Center(s) N/A Contract Amount N/A 

Program(s) 1815 Amount Available N/A 

Account(s) N/A Included in Applicable 
Budget? (Y/N) 

N/A 
Fiscal Year(s) Beginning Mid FY20 

Description & Comments 
(What is it, any issues found, is there a financial impact to current/next FY, does this contract vary from previous FY, etc.) 

This item requests authorization to execute six (6) Letters of Agreement with Medicaid Managed Care 
Organizations as the next step to receive funding from the Medicaid Public Emergency Medical 
Transportation Intergovernmental Transfer Program (PEMT IGT). This program supplements public 
entities with unreimbursed fees associated with emergency ambulance transportation services for 
Medicaid recipients enrolled in Medicaid Managed Medical Assistance (MMA) Plans. Previous steps 
within this process were documented and approved through Granicus items 19-1607A and 19-2371A. 
 
Pinellas County Emergency Medical Services has been invoiced for the IGT program in the amount of 
$1,779,218.94 and is projected to receive an allocation in the amount of $4,617,749.65; which results 
in a net revenue of $2,838,530.71. 
 
This net revenue amount has been included in the FY20 Estimates as part of the FY21 Budget 
development process. 

 

Analyst:  Jason Miller     Ok to Sign:   

 


